
March 2016 Elementary Principal Report 

Valentine’s Parties – Elementary students celebrated their Valentine’s Day parties 

in classroom on February 11th.  Many parents were in attendance, organized 

games, treats, and activities for students. 

YMCA Before/After School Care – The YMCA has sent out information pertaining 

to summer programs available to our students as well as information about 

registration for next years before and after school program, which will be housed 

on our campus. 

NAG Conference – Nebraska Association for the Gifted Conference was held 

February 25th and 26th.  We sent three teachers and one para-professional to the 

conference.  They attended many sessions on how to better utilize personnel, 

materials, and time for High Ability Students.  All participants came back with 

great ideas and strategies to begin immediately. 

Donuts with Dad – 3rd and 4th Grade fathers were invited to enjoy donuts with 

dad.  This event is used to increase awareness and excitement for our upcoming 

NeSA tests.  We had amazing participation with over 55 fathers attending and 

enjoying donuts. 

Sean Matson – As a celebration for our magazine sales we were able to bring in 

magician Sean Matson.  Sean has been seen on America’s Got Talent and 

currently has a show in Vegas.  Students and staff alike were amazed by his 

allusions and tricks. 

 

 

 

 


